From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 15/10/2023 6:47:44 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED Onli e Submi ion
15/10/2023

MRS Debbie Severino
58 Myoora RD
Terrey Hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2023/1224 62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

As a direct neighbour to the property in Myoora Road | have strong concerns for safety on my
street with the heavy traffic movement, especially trucks that this development will bring. The
site's exit is in a school zone directly opposite Terrey Hills Public School where young children
are being dropped off and picked up. My own 5 year old grandson will be crossing this road
directly next to the site to attend school next year Myoora Road is the major bus route for all
bus services in the area and bus movement is already heavily compromised with trucks and
cars parked along both sides of the street, trucks exiting the proposed development will
further stress this situation. Trucks travelling west will have to use the whole of Myoora Road
to exit as there is no right turn back on to Mona Vale Road from Cooyong Road Myoora Road
is already so heavily congested and | frequently witness dangerous traffic situations outside
my house Please do not allow access on Myoora Road





